
 Church Council met on August 18th - one the 
topics discussed was about opening the 
church to small group gatherings for 
a9enders.  Please contact the church office for 
more details and any ques?ons.  

Please check email Sunday morning if 
the weather seems questionable.  

Movie on the church lawn TONIGHT!- 
bring warm clothes, and bug spray- 
and please observe safe distancing 
measures.  
  
Another selection from Robert Mast’s “Collection 
of Wit and Wisdom”.  Taken from December 
2007 Mennonite Weekly.  Making the most of 
the rest of your life.   1) Simplify your life. 2) Heal 
your bitter memories. 3) Accept who you are. 4) 
Be good stewards of your health. 5) Reach out 
to others (make friends of all ages) 6) Find a 
purpose for living. 7) See your life in the context 
of eternity. 8) Educate yourself; keep learning 
new things. 9) Increase your likability; be 
pleasant to be around. Learn to grow old 
gracefully.- “ What I spent is gone. What I kept is 
lost. What I give away… is mine forever. “  
Elaine Sommers Rich   

I learned from Megan Brown’s 
grandmother that Megan recently 
adopted a rescue horse from Kentucky.    

1 Kings 18:36  

True Vine Times August 21, 2020 
Marty and Shirley     
Marty and Shirley are sisters, friends and now 
neighbors.  Marty sold her home on Indian Falls 
Road last fall and bought a small home next door 
to Joe and Shirley in the village of Akron. What a 

blessing.  They share a beautiful flower garden 
between the two properties and enjoy visiting 
and sharing some meals together.  They continue 
to make pleasant the lives of people around them. 

 Pray in all things…..  Please 
pray for pastor Dale and his family as late 
this Sunday evening, they will start a journey 
to bring Liz to college in Florida. 


Love Letters: I spent time with Arlene 
Snyder today while working at Vinecroft.  
She is doing very well.  As we took a walk, 
she told me that she has been reading 
through the letters that Leighton sent to her 
while they were courting.  I enjoyed our 
time together and her stories.  Perhaps we 
should all consider writing that special 
someone in our lives a handwritten letter. 

Please see your church email about 
helping MCC with school kits.



 

   
                                


